

FRIENDS OF THE NATIONAL ARBORETUM

3501 New York Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002-1958 phone 202-544-8733 fax 202-544-5398 www.fona.org

January 20, 2015

Mr. Paul A. Beck Treasurer Azalea Society of America 2963 Fort Lee Street Oak Hill, VA 20171-1812

Dear Mr. Beck,

I would like to thank the Azalea Society of America for its gift of \$1,000 to the Friends of the National Arboretum, in support of the Azalea & Boxwood Intern.

We truly appreciate your continuing support to FONA. The value of your giving to help underwrite internships is especially important, as Arboretum interns play a crucial role for care of the collections through the summer months. With continuing shifts in Arboretum budgets away from discretionary funding to core staff and research support, your gift and the work of FONA grows even more critical each year.

I look forward to the possibility of meeting you at some point. As a Reston resident currently, with children who graduated from Oakton High School, I know that part of Fairfax County better than many people. Perhaps we could get together for coffee.

Again, many thanks for your support. Best wishes to you in this New Year.

Warm regards,

Thomas M. Costello

IL M. Coulds

Executive Director

Cc: Barbara Shea

The Friends of the US National Arboretum (FONA) at the U.S. National Arboretum is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization under IRS guidelines. This letter acknowledges that your donation is fully tax deductible and that no goods or services were rendered in return for your contribution. Please save this letter as your receipt and keep with your tax records. The FONA tax I.D. number is # 521257712.